NR_key_name: SendTo:	8454DD9E64AD7BAE852561DC004CEF23 CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: DisplayBlindCopyTo:	
BlindCopyTo:	CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From:	CN=Anne Buttimer/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:	
DisplayDate:	06/15/1995
DisplayDate_Time:	10:00:49 AM
ComposedDate:	06/15/1995
ComposedDate_Time:	10:00:20 AM
Subject:	Re: July 4th
Body: recstat: DeliveryPriority: DeliveryReport: ReturnReceipt: Categories:	Yes, I did mean July 3. Thanks for letting me know whenever you find out.To:Anne Buttimer/ARRBcc:From:Tracy Shycoff/ARRBDate:06/15/95 09:32:27 AMSubject: Re: July 4thI think you mean July 3 and we haven't made a decision yet. Although, I can tell you that there have been several people say that they would come in and work if we were open (our concern was that nobody would be here). So, I am guessing that we will be openalthough I will be taking leave! I'll try to let you know the definitive answer today. To:Tracy Shycoff/ARRBcc: From:Anne Buttimer/ARRB Date:06/15/95 09:23:22 AMSubject:July 4thSeveral weeks ago at a staff meeting David led some discussion about whether the office would be open or closed on July 4th and how leave would be handled,. etc. What was his decision on all of this? Record N B